
You are invited to join the City of Menasha   

on  

Thursday, July 22  
 

 

for a dedication ceremony of the  

Pickleball Courts at Smith Park 

in honor of Brian Tungate 

(next to the Memorial Building, 640 Keyes Street) 

5:00pm 

Inaugural Brian Tungate Open Pickleball Tournament to follow 

 

Tournament Details  

Co-ed tournament players will sign up individually at  

https://menasha.recdesk.com 

 

One bracket of 12 players at 4.0+ skill level and one bracket of 12 

players at 3.5- skill level will each play a round-robin format.  Play 

as doubles. Each game randomly assigned.   

 

Fee:  $15 per player Deadline to register is July 19, 2021 

Parks and Recreation Department (920)967-3640 

Email:  parknrec@ci.menasha.wi.us 


